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Pumpkin Carving Display    
 

We’d love to have some fun with a 

pumpkin carving display to get into the 

Hallowe’en spirit.  We encourage all 

students who are interested to 

participate.  The rules are simple.  Just 

get a pumpkin, carve it (you can get an 

adult to help) and then bring it to school 

on Friday, October 30th.  The carved pumpkins will be on display in 

the gym and at 10:30 am all the classes will be able to admire the 

pumpkins during a costume parade. We look forward to the seeing 

the creative jack-o-lanterns that come on Halloween!  

 
* Please remember, safety first, please do not put candles or matches in the 

pumpkins!  Also, students are also NOT to bring replica or toy weapons to 

school, even if it is part of their Halloween costume and fire crackers are not  

permitted.   

 

We Scare Hunger  
 

Did you know that 1 in 5 parents said they skipped meals to ensure 

there was enough food for their children?  Our Me to We team 

would like to help our local community by collecting non-perishable 

food items during the week of October 26-30th to send to the local food 

bank.  If you have any items that you would like to donate, please send them 

in this week!   
 

 

 


